
After a long, cold, brutal winter, we finally reached March. If

you’re a basketball lover like me, you’re probably looking

forward to March Madness as much as you are to warmer

temperatures. 

I have included the registration for the KEHA State Meeting in

this newsletter, which is May 6-8th! The great news for this year

is it is super close to us and will be held in Lexington. I am

hopeful with it being closer this year that many of you will take

the time to go and experience it firsthand if you have never

gone. Or if you are a regular for the state meeting, you will

continue going this year. Be looking for your State Newsletter in

the mail for all the information on it. The classes for this year

look amazing! From faux stained glass to growing herbs to

patriotic centerpieces, there is something for everything in

addition to the wonderful fellowship with homemakers from

across the state. 

Also, to the right you will see a tentative date for International

Dinner. The Council is hoping to meet sooner than our

scheduled date of March 25th to get those plans in place. I

have held April 17th for that event and hope that it will work.

Remember that International Dinner we encourage you to bring

guests! If you have ideas of what country we should feature,

please don’t hesitate to reach out to me or a council member to

share your ideas. It is always one of my favorite events of the

year because of the experiences the guest speaker shares. 

Lastly, I want to encourage all my quilters to attend the Quilt

Club meeting on March 11th. With the weather and

cancellations, we are farther behind than normal with plans for

our 4-H fundraising quilts. Bring any quilts or projects that you

have been working on for Show and Tell too! 

I look forward to seeing you all soon. As always, if you have any

ideas for programs you would like to see, please reach out to

me.
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Tickets are available in our
office!



Fellow Homemakers, 

Let us welcome the month of March
with open arms!! Time "springs
forward" on the 9th and the first day
of spring is on the 20th! Woo, Hoo!
Let's hope for warmer days so we can
open the windows and do some
spring cleaning. Maybe try out those
recipes for all-natural ingredient
homemade cleaners you've been
researching. I've tried a few and
really like how good they clean yet
don't knock me out with toxic fumes. 

Also, here is a reminder about the
KEHA State Meeting May 7th-May
9th. Registration forms are in the
KEHA State Newsletter that was snail
mailed (USPS) to all KEHA members
(so check your mail piles) Deadline
to get them postmarked in the mail is
April 7th. Get them in early as
classes fill up quickly. 

 Have a Happy Spring all,
 Christy Shelley 
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